
Changes to VVA Legislative Action Center

November 18, 2019

Good evening Advocates;

Vietnam Veterans of America has changed our online grassroots advocacy program to Voter Voice, this program 
replaced CapWiz. The new services have the same old feel as CapWiz, with a different look moreover provide 
more tools in the tool box to better inform grassroots advocacy network when to take action on congressional 
bills, up-to-date the network on current affairs in the state, local and federal level that impact  the lives of Viet-
nam veterans and their families. 

Stay tuned, the Voter Voice site will be live on VVA website Legislative Action Center https://www.vva.org very 
soon.

Thanks

VVA Government Affairs Team
 
Vietnam Veterans of America is the nation’s only congressionally chartered veterans’ service organization dedi-
cated to the needs of Vietnam-era veterans and their families. VVA’s founding principle is “Never again will one 
generation of veterans abandon another.”


